

HARTFIELD BOOSTER CLUB

July 13, 2016

Dear Friend of Hartfield Academy,

The Hartfield Academy Booster Club is an organization of parents, alumni and friends dedicated to the support of all student-athletes at Hartfield Academy. The Hartfield Academy Booster Club exists to provide resources to prepare our student athletes physically, emotionally, and spiritually to pursue the next stages of their lives with a passion for excellence, for putting others ahead of self, and for the living and active Jesus Christ.

The purpose of this letter is to ask for your support in the Hartfield Academy 2016-2017 Media Guide, highlighting all Hartfield sports and student-athletes. The Media Guide will feature our current coaches, student-athletes, and profiles of our seniors. Last year, we published and distributed 500 copies of the guide throughout our community, and sold them at "Meet the Hawks" and at each of the home football games. We anticipate the same distribution for this year. You can help our fundraising efforts by purchasing advertising space in the 2016-2017 Media Guide.

Enclosed is the order form, which includes information on the rates and ad sizes. Please return the order form, along with your camera-ready art and payment by Friday, August 1, 2016, to Hartfield Booster Club at Hartfield Academy, PO Box 321138, Flowood, MS 39232.

If you need additional information, please call Tangie Hales @ 601-559-7550 or Steve Parten @ 601-497-9288; or, you can email at hartfieldboosterclub@gmail.com. Please note that ads will not be incorporated into the guide until full payment has been received.

Thank you for your support of Hartfield Academy!

GO HAWKS!!!!

Tangie Hales 2016-2017 Media Guide Chair Hartfield Academy Booster Club